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Pollock, Heather M.

From: Dave Gambol <dave@joehaydenrealtor.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 18, 2021 9:13 AM
To: Pollock, Heather M.
Subject: Dave Gambol - Pictures of Home - 4069 Elmwood Ave Louisville, KY 40207

Categories: To Do, Alert

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe 

 

Hello Heather,  
 
Here are pictures of my home and the area of the proposed garage. Please let me know if these pictures are sufficient. 
 
Also, I will be available on Monday, December 6th…  ◗◘◙◚◛ 
 
Thanks  
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Dave Gambol, Realtor 
Your Real Estate Expert! 
Joe Hayden Real Estate Team 
www.JoeHaydenRealtor.com 
dave@joehaydenrealtor.com 
502.992.4291 Office 
502.445.0179 Mobile 

Client Testimonials 

View Select Team Listings 

Ask the Experts Radio Show 

The Five Factors of Value 

Price Shoppers Vs. Value Shoppers 

Negotiating Tips and Strategies 

Free Market Analysis 
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Our Mission Statement:  To be an integrity-driven, service-oriented company, providing expert real estate guidance to 
every client who seeks a positive, professional, educational experience when buying or selling a home. 
 
Re/Max Properties East 
10525 Timberwood Circle, Suite 100 
Louisville, KY 40223 
 
I love Referrals!!  Please tell your friends and family! 
 
The contents of this email are confidential and only meant for the intended recipient.  Please delete this email 
immediately if you have received it in error.  This email is not intended as a solicitation of your business if you are 
currently working with a real estate agent.  Reply with "Unsubscribe" in the subject line to be removed from the mailing 
list. 

  

WARNING! WIRE FRAUD ADVISORY: Wire fraud and email hacking/phishing attacks are on the increase! If you have a 
transaction with us and you receive an email containing Wire Transfer Instructions, DO NOT RESPOND TO THE EMAIL! 
Instead, call us immediately, using previously known contact information and NOT information provided in the email, to 
verify the information prior to sending funds. We will never ask you for account numbers or transfer instructions 
through email. Use extreme caution! 

  


